
TUSCALOOSA COUNTY CIVIL SERVICE BOARD 

Vacancy Announcement 

The Tuscaloosa County Civil Service Board is accepting applications for 
the position of Crime Information Analyst/Investigative Analyst.  The 
purpose of this classification is to perform systematic, analytical and 
forensic work functions associated with crime intelligence, electronic 
discovery and correlations in order to assist personnel in planning the 
deployment of resources for the prevention and suppression of criminal 
activities, for aiding in the investigative process, and for increasing the 
number of apprehensions and clearance of cases. Provides ongoing 
analysis of technology trends to incorporate proven forensic 
investigative and supporting technologies into practice. Provides 
testimony in courts of law when needed or called for .   The beginning 
salary is $49,362 per year, with annual step raises to $63,031.  Benefits 
include Alabama State Retirement (Tier 1 Benefits); Health Insurance 
$50/month single, $100/month family; 13 paid holidays; and paid leave 
beginning at 10 days/year and increasing with seniority. 
 
Bachelors degree in Criminal Justice, Statistics, Public Administration, or 
related field preferred; high school diploma or GED required; two years 
of training and/or experience in criminal intelligence and investigative 
analysis, and use of statistical methods; or any equivalent combination 
of education, training, and experience which provides the requisite 
knowledge, skills, and abilities for this job. Advanced training and 
hands-on experience with forensic investigations of mobile devices, 
systems and electronic discovery. Working knowledge and experience 
of securing and preservation of digital evidence are required. 
 



Applications, along with a detailed job description, are available online 
at tuscco.com, in the Tuscaloosa County Personnel Office, 714 
Greensboro Ave Ste G46, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, or by mail by calling 
the County Personnel Office, (205) 464-8400. Applications, to include a 
resume, will be accepted through 5:00 pm, December 29, 2023. 
 
The Tuscaloosa County Commission does not pay relocation expenses. 
 

Tuscaloosa County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 


